
Report from the Social Commission to the BOD 20220411 
 
 
The Social Commission held its first in-person event, masks optional, since the 
beginning of the pandemic, in the Party Room on Wednesday, March 23rd, at 7:30 pm. 
We hosted a presentation by John Holden, co-author of Remembering Edgewater Beach 
Hotel.  Mr. Holden was available to answer questions and to sell and autograph his 
book after the presentation.  A lively group of 30 attended and were very happy to be 
together in person and, especially, for an interesting and very relevant topic for people 
at Park Tower.  Thank  you to our volunteers, Steve Weiss, Catherine Kestler, Gregory 
Nigosian, Bob Shamo, Monique Fouant and Charlotte Lytle. 
 
The Social Committee’s discussion group, Gather to Talk met for its fourth discussion on  
Wednesday, March 31st at 7:00 pm via Zoom.  The topic was End of Life Choices: 
Palliative Care, Hospice, Advanced Directives and Medical Aid-iin-Dying.  Thank you to 
Pam Woll for generously acting as our Zoom host. 
 
The committee will host an Easter Egg Hunt on Saturday, April 16 at 9:30 am on the 2nd 
Floor Deck.  We look forward to the excitement and energy of the children especially 
when they meet our own, local, Easter Bunny!    
 
The next meeting of the Commission will be Tuesday, April 26, at 11:00 am via Zoom.  
Among the events to be discussed will be a movie night and our Annual 4th of July 
Celebration.  Flyers are on bulletin boards and at ptcondo.com.  Please see me after 
tonight’s meeting if you’d like the URL for the Zoom link. You’re participation is always 
appreciated. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Sheldon Atovsky, Acting Chair  
 

 


